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November 11, 2019 

To: Providers 

Re: Delayed Provider Payment Cycle for Medicaid – Paper & Electronic Payment 

Dear Provider: 

There is a delay in the provider payment cycle for Medicaid scheduled to be complete for today, 
November 1, 2019. Electronic payments and electronic remittance advice statements were 
transmitted to providers today; paper checks and accompanying remittance advices will be mailed 
today, November 1, 2019. 

Neighborhood apologizes for this disruption and appreciates your continued partnership. 

Regards, 

Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island 
 

  
 


